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About the Cover: This month’s bulletin cover showcases the  

vibrant doodle art of Kathy N. Kathy’s whimsical flower designs 
are a perfect representation of our “Seeds of Hope” series,   

symbolizing new growth, resilience, and the beauty that emerges when 

we nurture the seeds of faith and community. 

We invite other artists of all ages in the congregation to share their crea-

tivity! If you’re inspired to contribute your own artwork for future bulletin 

covers, please reach out to Becky or Belen. Let’s continue to celebrate 

hope through art! 

 

               Attendance: October 20 — 42 



  

North Goshen Mennonite Church 

Listening to the Gardener: Discerning God’s Call 

October 27, 2024 
 

Focus Question: How are you invited to listen to God's per-
sistent call, even when we doubt or hesitate, trusting that 
both our struggles and strengths shape our growth?  

 

Gathering Song                     Todd H. 

     Tú estás aquí                                                         VT 067 

Welcome & Announcements                                 Michael Y. 

Prayer for Peace 

Call to Worship 

Songs  Take My Life, and Let it Be                                    VT 759 

               

Offering/Song  Thuma Mina                                              VT 834 

Scripture Reading:      Exodus 3:10-11, 4:10-16 
                                           Sue L.S. & Belen R. 
                                                                             

Reflection                 Merv H.  

Listening for the Whispers of God  

Song  Open My Eyes That I May See                               VT 738 

Sharing Time & Prayer 

Blessing & Song   You Are Salt for the Earth               VT 297 

Today’s Volunteers: 
Kathy N.Y., Elaine H.,  & Kristina B.M. 

Elaine T., Kerry C., Jenny G.

 

This Week 
Tue., 9:00 AM Women’s Bible Study @ Greencroft 
Wed., 6:30 PM Youth Group @ Erin’s 
Wed., 6:30 PM  Bilingual Group @ Martin’s 
 

Next Sunday: 
9:45 AM Koinonia Kafé 
Scripture: Matthew 13:24-30 
Theme: Weeds & Wheat: Embracing Imperfection 
Special Focus: Remembrance Sunday  
Children’s Church: Daisy G.L., Michael Y., & Jenny G. 
Nursery: Deena B., Alan L., Kristina B.M. 
 

Koinonia Kafé next Sunday! 
Join us at 9:45 AM next Sunday in the fellowship hall for a 
time of connection over fresh rolls, fruit, and other delicious 
treats. It’s a great chance to catch up, meet new faces, and 
enjoy being together before worship. Come as you are, 
bring a friend, and let’s share some good food and conver-
sation. See you there! 

Remembrance Sunday 
Next Sunday, we will observe Remembrance Sunday, a 
time to honor and remember the people in our lives who 
have passed on. During our worship service, we’ll pause to 
reflect on the impact of those who have gone before us—
family, friends, mentors, and others whose presence 
shaped our lives. Together, we’ll create space for remem-
brance, gratitude, and connection to the enduring legacy 
of those we’ve lost. All are welcome to join in this time of 
remembering.  



  

Upcoming Events: 

• Our fall worship series, Seeds of Hope: Planting for the Fu-
ture, invites us to explore growth, community, and faithful-
ness during this season of transition. We reflect on how God 
is at work, helping us plant seeds of hope and nurture them 
toward renewal and joy.  

• Junior Class Fish Fry: Only 5 days until Bethany Fish Fry on No-
vember 1! You can purchase tickets directly from Rudy today! 

• Church Doors 
If you're among the last to leave the church building, please 
check that all lights are off and the doors are securely locked. 
Your attention to this helps keep our space safe and energy effi-
cient. 

• Camp Friedenswald Restoration Retreat 
Join us at Camp Friedenswald for a Restoration Retreat led by 
Sarah Augustine, November 1-3. Together, we’ll reflect on restor-
ing healthy relationships with all of creation. Todd and Becky are 
attending and would love to have you join them! 

• Election Prayer Vigil:  Silverwood Mennonite Church invites us 
to join them for prayer gatherings every Tuesday evening until 
November 5, leading up to Election Day. The vigil is being held 
in the sanctuary from 7:00—8:00 pm. All are welcome to attend 
as we seek spiritual guidance during this election season.  

• Mennonite Men is offering a men's retreat for men ages roughly 
25-55 on Fri and Sat Nov 8-9 at The Hermitage.  This retreat will 
be led by Jon Zirkle and will run Friday evening through 4pm on 
Saturday.  See details and register at www.mennonitemen.org.  
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Announcements 

• Follow Jesus ‘25 Mennonite Church USA convention planners 
have released the tentative event schedule and learning track 
descriptions for next year’s convention, Follow Jesus ’25, which 
will take place July 8-12, 2025, at Koury Convention Center, in 
Greensboro, North Carolina.  Read more about next summer’s 
convention on the MCUSA website. 

• Just Peace Pilgrimage February 18-25, 2025, Indiana Michigan 
Mennonite Conference is partnering with Mennonite Mission 
Network to provide an opportunity for growing intercultural ca-
pacity and racial justice by offering a United States Civil Rights 
Tour. Cost is $300 plus travel to/from Tennessee/Georgia. Please 
consider if you’d like to be a part of this and reach out the con-
ference office before November 13. A poster with more infor-
mation is on the church office bulletin board. 

• MC USA, Executive Office Manager, Elkhart, Indiana (full-time, 
onsite) MC USA is seeking an Executive Office Manager for the 
Elkhart office to provide administrative assistance to the associ-
ate executive directors and administrative support to the Exec-
utive Board, Constituency Leaders Council and the Delegate 
Assembly. View the job description on the MCUSA website. To 
request an application form, contact HR@MennoniteUSA.org or 
call 574-343-1310.  

• Exciting News: La Posada Immigrant Aid is Back! La Posada 
Immigrant Aid is pleased to announce that it has received reac-
creditation credentials as of October 4th and will soon resume 
client consultations. The organization is currently finalizing its 
reopening date and hours of operation. For more details, visit 
www.LaPosadaAid.com. 
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